
September 2, 2020 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
Your student has been assigned to group E - HCS Virtual. 
 
Group E signifies that students are enrolled in the K-12 HCS Virtual Program. Group E 
students will begin school on Tuesday, September 8. Students will stay home Monday 
through Friday and participate in full-time virtual instruction. 
 
Accessing Coursework 
During the week of September 8, teachers assigned to HCS Virtual students will be 
contacting students and their parents via email, live meetings and/or phone.  The 
purpose of this contact is to ensure students can successfully log in and navigate their 
course(s).  Students may login with their ​HCS network username​ and ​HCS password 
by selecting this​ LINK​ beginning Monday, September 8.  Teachers will provide more 
detailed guidance once students get started. 
 
Questions 
If your student is unable to log in, please email ​helpdesk@horrycountyschools.net​. You 
must include your student’s name and indicate that they are an HCS Virtual student. 
 
We hope your students will have a rewarding school year. We encourage you to reach 
out to your students’ teacher(s) with general questions about student expectations. 
 
We kindly request that any questions related to your child’s placement or schedule be 
emailed to one of the following addresses: 
 
Elementary Students 
elemhcsvirtual@horrycountyschools.net 
 
Middle School Students 
middlehcsvirtual@horrycountyschools.net 
 
High School Students 
highhcsvirtual@horrycountyschools.net 
 
Course assignments in the online platform are in process and will be finalized by 
Tuesday, September 8.  
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